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Annual Town Meeting 

 

Town of New Haven, Dunn County 

April 17, 2018 
 

 

The annual town meeting of the Town of New Haven was called to order by Chairperson Marv 

Prestrud at the New Haven Town Hall at 7:00 pm on Tuesday, April 17, 2018. 

 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  

 

Prestrud, Schoonover, Carlsrud, Ulrich and Duerst were present.  Townspeople were also in 

attendance. 

 

The clerk read the minutes for the April 18, 2017 annual town meeting.  Motion by Jill Huber, 

second by Rick Lohfink, to approve those minutes as read.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 

The board and townspeople reviewed the 2017 financial statement.  Motion by Jill Huber, second 

by Rick Lohfink, to accept the 2017 financial statement.  Motion carried unanimously.   

 

There was no news to announce about a scheduled cemetery clean-up at this time. 

 

A question was raised about the status of the grant for noxious weed control.  Prestrud said the 

paperwork was left on the town patrolman’s desk after he left.  Prestrud introduced Trent 

Wittmer to those in attendance as the town’s new road patrolman.  A tentative start date of May 

7, 2018 has been set.   

 

Motion by Jill Huber, second by Rick Lohfink to adjourn the meeting at 7:15 pm.  Motion 

carried unanimously.   

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Diane Duerst, Clerk 

 

 


